Arrival Procedures:

Students can be dropped off in either carpool lane to enter the building starting at 7:20. Adult
staff will be on duty to greet them as they enter. Starting at 7:35, staff will be in both carpool
lanes to open doors and help students out of their cars. Please remain in your car at all times if
you are in the carpool line. Thank you for your patience.

Dismissal Procedures:

Students are released at 2:55pm. Adult staff are on duty to assist getting students to their cars,
if needed. Please follow the traffic patterns indicated below to make the process run more
smoothly and safely. 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students with younger siblings may wait with them
on the Kinder-2nd Grade side. If you do not want to go through the carpool line, you may
legally park your car and walk to the building to retrieve your child from his/her teacher. THERE
IS NO PARKING IN THE CARPOOL LINE. Please remain in your car at all times if you are in the
carpool line. Thank you for your patience.







